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West End Christmas Fortnight 2018   :   West End 
Christmas Fortnight 2018 (running between 24th November 
to 8th December) is taking really good shape - and planned 
activities include : 

 

 

Saturday 24th November Children’s Craft Event  
 
Sunday 25th November  Vintage Tea/Fashion event  
 

           Wednesday 28th November Lights Switch On, Concert, 
Fireworks 

      
Thursday 29th November  Frock Swap (The Gate) 
 
Friday 30th November West Port Lights Switch On 
 
Saturday 1st December Crafts event – West Port and other West Port weekend events 

Friends of Blackness/School Christmas Fair 
DCA Christmas Craft & Design Market 

     Craft Fair at The Gate 
Making Dundee Home Soup and Pudding 
Specifically Vintage Fair- Roseangle Kitchen Café  

 
Tuesday 4th December St Joseph’s RC Primary School Christmas Fayre 

Community event at the Vine  
 
Wednesday 5th December  Crafting Christmas Gifts (The Gate) 
       
Friday 7th December  Friends of University of Dundee Botanic children’s event 
     Christmas Ceilidh at Duke’s Corner 
 
Saturday 8th December Crafts event – West Port 
     P6 football  
     Christmas Tea and Carols (The Gate)  

There will also be other children's activities at Blackness Library, a children's window 
spotting competition, a Best Dressed Shop Window competition. 

Our next committee meeting is on Tuesday 30th October at 10am at The Gate – all welcome! 



 

 

 

Seabraes bridge lift  
 

Recently, following complaints to me from residents that the 
lift at the Seabraes was again out of action (on two occasions), 
I reported this to the City Council. 
 
The lift has been swiftly repaired but I have asked for - and 
been given assurances - that signage will be provided with the 
contact phone number for reporting when the bridge is not 
working 

 
 

Hawkhill by-pass  
 
 

Recently, I highlighted residents' concerns about the overgrown 
state of the north side of Hawkhill - a very prominent site. 

 
I am pleased to report that, following my raising this with 
environment officers in the City Council's Neighbourhood Services, 
this has been attended to as the "before" (left) and "after" (below) 
photos indicate. 
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